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Sustainable Ports Development Act 2015

PUBLIC CONSULTATION FOR THE DRAFT PORT OVERLAY FOR THE PRIORITY PORT OF TOWNSVILLE

I, the Honourable Mark Bailey MP, Minister for Transport and Main Roads, do hereby notify pursuant to section 22(2) of the
Sustainable Ports Development Act 2015  that the draft port overlay for the priority Port of Townsville has been prepared.

The draft port overlay for the priority Port of Townsville can be viewed at www.tmr.qld.gov.au/SustainablePorts-Townsville

Display copies of the draft port overlay for the priority Port of Townsville are available at the following locations:

• Townsville City Council Library, 280 Flinders Street, Townsville

• Brisbane Square Library, 266 George Street, Brisbane

• Department of Transport and Main Roads, 61 Mary Street, Brisbane (by appointment via email)

• Department of Transport and Main Roads, 445 Flinders Street, Townsville (by appointment via email).

Requests for hard copies of the draft port overlay for the priority Port of Townsville may be made by emailing:
TownsvillePortMasterPlan@tmr.qld.gov.au or by telephoning 13 23 80* (fees for hard copies may apply).

Further information about the draft port overlay for the priority Port of Townsville can be obtained via www.tmr.qld.gov.au/
SustainablePorts-Townsville, by emailing TownsvillePortMasterPlan@tmr.qld.gov.au or by telephoning 13 23 80*.

* Check with your service provider for call costs.

Any person or entity may make a written submission about any aspect of the draft port overlay for the priority Port of Townsville
from Monday 4 November until Monday 16 December 2019 by 5pm.

To be properly made, submissions must:

• be made in writing about any aspect of the port overlay

• be made to the Minister for Transport and Main Roads

• be received by 5pm Monday 16 December 2019

• state the name and contact details (email and/or postal address) of each person who is making the submission

• be received by email to TownsvillePortMasterPlan@tmr.qld.gov.au or posted to:

Sustainable Ports Planning
Transport Strategy and Planning
Department of Transport and Main Roads
GPO Box 1549
Brisbane QLD 4001

Hon Mark Bailey MP
Minister for Transport and Main Roads
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